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September 2019 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer 

We would like to invite you to the Year 11 Induction Evening which will take place on Thursday 

26th September 2019 at 6pm until approximately 6.30pm.  

The session will be led by the senior Leadership Team and is aimed at parents, carers and 

students in Year 11. You will be provided with an overview of students’ final year at Ashton; the 

expectations placed on our Year 11 students and the preparations they will need to undertake 

for their GCSE examinations. Practical advice will be given and there will be the opportunity to 

discuss positive ways in which you can support your child as they complete this important stage 

of their education.  

Several students have already bought some revision guides which we feel to be an essential part 

of preparing for the forthcoming exams. There will be the opportunity to purchase or order 

revision guides on the night, please note that we will only be able to accept cash. 

Corbettmaths revision cards       £5 

Triple science: Biology, Chemistry and Physics guides   £2.85 each  
Trilogy science        £5.60 
Performing Arts        £4 
 

We hope that you are able to attend. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs J Hoyle 

Deputy Headteacher 

 


